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Lock In Wrap Up, Courtesies of Mr. Scott:  
We had our annual lock in Friday evening into Saturday morning with 12 boys (10 that 
stayed all night) and 3 adults.  It was a little different this year as I allowed Nerf guns and 
darts this year and they had a blast playing with them for hours.  Rules were in place 
and eye protection was worn.  There were Nerf darts everywhere!!  It was also different 
in that there were only 4 TV’s and game systems.  The boys seemed interested in doing 
other activities over playing video games.  Either way, they had fun.  We had pizza 
around 9 and boys actually started to turn in between 11:30 – 12.  Lights out was 1 
a.m.  We got up at 7 a.m. Saturday morning and we were out after a nice clean up by 
8.  Thanks to Don and Rick for staying with me. 

 


